Veldran, Katherine

Nicole Priester (nicolepriester@gov.sc.gov) <nicolepriester@gov.sc.gov>
8/18/2014 10:56:34 AM

FW: CONFIDENTIAL INVITE TO MEET HON. P M NARENDRA MODI

From: n.madan [mailto:write2nilima@gmail.com]

Sent: Friday, August 15, 2014 5:12 PM

To: Veldran, Katherine

Subject: Re: CONFIDENTIAL INVITE TO MEET HON. P M NARENDRA MODI

Ms Katherine F. Veldran

Yes that would be fine, I will be happy to discuss and address queries.
regards,

Nilima

Nilima Madan
516 603 5022

On Fri, Aug 15, 2014 at 2:34 PM, Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:
Nilima Madan,

Are you available for a call on Monday, August 18, 2014 at 3:00PM to discuss this request?

Thank you,

Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran

Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
0:803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

From: n.madan [mailto:write2nilima@gmail.com]

Sent: Wednesday, August 13, 2014 6:30 PM

To: Priester, Nicole

Subject: CONFIDENTIAL INVITE TO MEET HON. P M NARENDRA MODI

Dear Ms Haley,

It will be an honor to have you accept this invite and be a precious member of this elite delegation.
We look forward to your positive response and valuable presence.

Best Wishes,

Nilima madan
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To select leading women of Indian origin in USA to be part of an Elite Delegation

Honorable PM Shri Narendra D Modi’s visit to New York during September 2014 UN Meet

You are admired amongst leading honorable women of Asian Origin in the USA who have
done so much during their lifetime through their credible and praise worthy personal and
professional achievements to make India proud all over the world!

Preparations bv leading members of the Indian community to make this a historic, land
mark event are being undertaken with the cooperation of various community groups.

Honorable Shri Narendra D Modi has been requested that it will be a privilege to
have him meet a small delegation of twenty one women to personally meet and greet
him on Sept 28th. 2014. We are very hopeful of his approval and acceptance and
would like to have you as part of this elite delegation.

Our mission would be to compile a one page message from each one of us to India’s PM
Honorable Shri Narendra D Modi addressing what we stand for and what we can do for:

Our commitment and cause for women issues in India like women in politics, seat
reservation, protection & safety, personal needs, education, health & hygiene, arts & crafts,
professions, business entrepreneurship etc.

We would appreciate your suggestions and endorsement of a cause through your business,
corporation, professional or personal contribution to better the future of women of India,
uplift their honor, status, respect and pride.

If we are successful in getting to meet Hon. Prime Minister, we would all be able to convey
our suggestions to him personally.

We welcome you to be a part of this proposed prestigious meeting.

Best Wishes,

lldinta ‘I'Ka.da.H

Nilima Madan (on behalf of Dr Bharat Barai)

(516) 603 5022






